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A message from Miss Collins: 

Goodness me, what a very cold week it has been! The children have been kept warm at playtime by the 

expansion of our OPAL provision at lunch time. It is lovely to see the children playing with other children 

from across the age ranges in School, the Year 6 children particularly enjoy spending lunch time with their 

Reception buddies. We require more items for the children to play with however as mentioned by Mrs 

Duffus. Please do donate all you can, this play helps children to develop their creativity, social skills and 

imaginations. 

The children all look very smart in their school uniforms each day, please do make sure that children wear 

the full uniform and adhere to all school rules such as not wearing earrings.  

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend – make sure you wrap up warm! 

 


